
 

 

 

 

Update: 2021-wage dispute and High Court judgement 
 

Members will recall that a task team was established to discuss the High Court judgement that ruled in 

favour of the PSA and members to have the outstanding 2.3% salary increase of 2021 implemented. The 

task team met and during the consultation session the employer informed labour that it has not received 

any additional funding from National Treasury to implement the judgement and that at the current state, it 

does not have the required funding to implement the judgement. The employer presented labour with 

various options/proposals on what it could afford. These options will be discussed with members during 

the upcoming WebEx meetings that are arranged for next week on Tuesday and Wednesday.  

 

Members must know that the PSA has not taken a stance on the proposals and that the proposals will be 

presented to members after the WebEx meeting for a decision to be made on the way forward. The PSA 

requests members to be patient until the meetings to have a full understanding of the options and the 

implications that will stem from these. A mandate process will also follow the WebEx meetings.  

 

Members will be informed of developments.  

 

Please contact your PSA FTSS should the PSA membership fee not reflect on your payslip for the 

necessary amendments to be made. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact a PSA Provincial Office. 
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